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1. Chaplain Corps Tier 1 DADT repeal training has been revised.
The current version, dated 11 April 2011, has been posted on the
Navy and Marine Corps DADT repeal websites. This revised
version supersedes all previous versions and should be reviewed
in its entirety.

2. During the initial stages of curriculum development, several
policy questions were raised related to same-sex marriages.
Those questions were forwarded for legal counsel and approval
was secured to commence Tier 1 training while awaiting further
guidance. Additional legal review concluded that the curriculum
did require modification of content related to same-sex marriage
issues as found in Vignette 1 and FAQ 5.

a. Regarding the use of base facilities for same-sex
marriages, legal counsel has concluded that generally speaking,
base facility use is sexual orientation neutral. If the base is
located in a state where same-sex marriage is legal, then base
facilities may normally be used to celebrate the marriage. This

is true for purely religious services (e.g., a chaplain blessing
a union) or a traditional wedding (e.g., a chaplain both
blessing and conducting the ceremony). Facility usage is

determined by local policies and the Region Legal Service Office
(RLSO) should be consulted to ensure compliance with existing
laws and regulations. This is a change to previous training
that stated same-sex marriages are not authorized on federal
property.

b. Regarding chaplain participation, consistent with the
tenets of his or her religious organization, a chaplain may
officiate a same-sex, civil marriage: if it is conducted in
accordance with the laws of a state which permits same-sex
marriages or union; and if the chaplain is, according to
applicable state and local laws, otherwise fully certified to
officiate that state’s marriages. While this is not a change,
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it is a clearer, more concise and up to date articulation.
Again, consult the Region Legal Service Office (RLSO) to ensure
compliance with existing laws and regulations.

3. The revised Chaplain Corps Tier 1 training is posted on the
Navy and Marine Corps DADT websites. Those websites are found
at: Navy - http://www.dadtrepeal.navy.mil; Marine Corps -
https://www.manpower .usmc.mil/portal/page/portal/M RA HOME/DADT.
All prior versions of the curriculum should be replaced by the
current 11 April 2011 version.

4. If you have any questions or require additional information
please contact Chaplain Doyle Dunn at (703) 614-4437 /
doyle.dunn@navy.mil or Chaplain Michael Gore at (703) 614-5556 /

michael.w. gOre@naV V. il
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M. L. Tidd
Rear Admiral, CHC, U.S. Navy



